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Contacts 
 
Human Resources is located 
in the Brown Building, Suite 
434  
Phone: 479-968-0396  
Fax: 479-968-0693 
 
Ozark Human Resources 
office is located in the 
Technology & Academic 
Support Building in Room 
154.  
Phone: 479-508-3307  
 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
Russellville Campus: 
New Employee Welcome- 
April 3, 2019 
 
Administrative 
Professionals Day- 
April 24, 2019 
 
 
Continue to check OneTech for 
updates and announcements. 
 

Check out our website 
at www.atu.edu/hr 
 
 
Don’t hesitate to contact us 
if you have any questions. 

 

Employee News 
 
Welcome New Human Resources Team Member 
The Human Resources Office would like to welcome Carla Barkley! 
 
Carla joined the staff this February as a Human Resources Assistant-
Recruiter.  She is responsible for the recruitment process of full-time non-
classified and faculty employees. 
 

Special Guest Speaker 
Please help us welcome Lindsay Queen, from Saline Health System, as she 
talks about healthy eating. Her topic will be: “Living to be 100: How Eating 
the Mediterranean Way Can Improve Your Life and Your Health.” 
 
She will be on the Russellville campus February 25th in the W. O. Young 
Ballroom from 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. and at the Ozark campus March 5th in the 
Student Services Building from 2:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m. 
 

2019 Camp Season 
Human Resources needs to be notified as soon as possible about any 
upcoming camps/events, involving minors on campus, which are being 
held for the 2019 Camp Season.  
 
It is ATU’s policy that any individual working a camp/event (whether they 
are paid or not) will need a new background check, necessary HR 
paperwork (if getting paid), and the Arkansas Mandated Reporter training 
certificate PRIOR to beginning work of a camp. 
 
Please send a list of anyone working a camp/event during 2019 to 
Michelle Bishop at mbishop1@atu.edu or hr@atu.edu. 
 
A background check request will be required for all individuals working 
the camp/event. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the 2019 camp season, you may reach 
out to Michelle Bishop in the Human Resources office. 
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